
YSI DEN 2024 

Congratulations to YSI 2024 team for getting into the den with only 10-15 schools being chosen in 

Ireland. Our topic is called girls play strong ; shattering stereo types it’s about the challenges that 

women in sports face. We would love to interview girls in our year who are playing sports and to 

see if they face any challenges. The YSI den is on February 20th and the YSI speak out takes place 

on March 3rd we are taking part in the den online on a zoom call. If you want to get involved with 

sports outside of school or look at the myths around women in sports, check out 

https://www.hermoves.ie/.  

 

 

 

YSI 2024 uPDATE 

  

  

 

Hey! It’s Katie and Niadh :) . We are part of Ms Delahoys killer YSI class. We have been working  

hard all year and we want to finallly let you in on all of our progress …. Our campaign for this year 

is ‘Girls Play Strong : Shattering Stereotypes’ the aim of our project is to bring awarness and change 

to the horrible reality that men and women’s sport are not viewed as equal. Boys school and men’s 

sport receive much more funding, facilities, promotions and scholarships than women in sport and 

girld schools. This is not right. And we will change this ! Through the work of our project !!! Get 

ready for an EXCITING event coming soon to our school to teach all women in our school and the 

world that they have value and there sports are just as important as their male conterparts. 

https://www.hermoves.ie/


 


